
Health ministry given the facts about staffing 
crisis

 Czech Republic 

Over 100 healthcare trade unionists from across the country came together last 
month to discuss the staffing crisis in the sector. Neither the prime minister nor 
minister of health were able to take part but health ministry officials did attend and 
were taken to task over the government's failure to address the issue and its claims 
that there were too many hospital beds and too few patients. The trade unionists 
underlined the challenges of poor working conditions and pay that were 
contributing to recruitment difficulties and the continuing problem of emigration of 
trained workers.
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